To Whom It May Concern, August 1, 2017

My husband and | have purchased property located on Wiison Lane. We
would appreciate approval of the extension of main water and sewet lines to our
property. Our plans are to build a home on track 5, for our family. We have a
water tap at the end of the two lane Rd., as seen in the illustration. We are asking
the city to run a main water line up Wilson Lane to track 5 and to move the
existing water tap on our property. We are also requesting to run city sewer to
track 5. We will purchase a sewer tap for our property. Wgh have spoken with
Kevin Dean and Billy Martin about this extension approval. We have a copy of the
costs, including materials and labor; to be éo_n,e by the city. Please contact me if
" you have any questions or concerns. ' “Thank \100

Sincerely,

Jack and Brenda Banks
Cell: 615-202-4491
Home: 615-895-5470
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